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    Monday Memo  
Pope Francis accepted the resignation of Bishop Colli as the Bishop of Thunder Bay on June 
17, 2024, having reached his 75th birthday, as Church law requires.  A new bishop will be 
assigned in the near future, and in the interim period a Diocesan Administrator will act for 
the diocese. After 25 years of service, Bishop Colli’s final Mass in Thunder Bay will be on July 
14, 2024 at St. Patrick’s Cathedral at 10:30 am.  A small reception for him will be held 
immediately after Mass and a formal reception will take place at the Diocesan Pastoral 
Centre on Reaume St.  from 2-5 pm. that afternoon.  Everyone is welcome. 

"St. Agnes is hosting another Praise and Worship evening. Monday, June 17th, from 7-9pm. 

Come and enjoy a Holy Spirit filled evening with Adoration, Praise & Worship, Prayer 

Ministry for personal prayer, followed by a social in the hall". Come check us out. 

Holy Family Church – Children’s Bible Camp:  We will be holding our Bible Camp this summer 
for children ages 4 to 9.  Children will be learning about our Holy Mass, our Apostles and our 
many Traditions, using art and music.  The weekly classes will start on July 4 to August 29th, 
from 9:00 am until Noon.  The registration fee is $50 per family.  Please contact our office at 
807 473 9722 or holy.family@shaw.ca and we will send you a registration package.   
 

Knights of Columbus: invites all men of faith to the next COR PROGRAM session to be held 

on Saturday June 22 at 8:30am at the Columbus Centre 301 May Street South This program 

offers men an opportunity to explore their faith and enter into a deeper relationship with 

Christ by focusing on three elements of prayer, formation and fraternity. For more 

information please contact Bruce Sutton at 807-632-3120 

St. Agnes CWL presents..." An afternoon with our Blessed Mother"- Join us for this upcoming 

retreat on Wednesday July 17th from 11:45am-4PM at St. Agnes Church Hall. Guest speaker 

Father Jerin and all women are welcome. Lunch provided and please RSVP to Keri Verardo at 

stagnescwl@gmail.com or call the parish office at (807) 475-7489 to book your spot. Free 

will offering.  
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